
Spring 2023 COVID-19 Updates 

Along with other colleges and universities, MCLA continues to navigate the challenges to campus life 
because of COVID-19. Although some of our COVID-related policies such as mandatory masking and 
required weekly surveillance testing have ceased, we will continue to monitor campus, local, regional, 
and national data surrounding COVID-19 and be prepared to respond to changes as necessary. If our 
safety protocols need modification, or the conditions change, we will be responsive and continue to 
keep the campus informed. 

Given the significantly improved public health environment of our community and recent guidance from 
the U.S. Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Massachusetts Department of Public Health, MCLA 
has transitioned to a mask optional campus and asymptomatic testing will no longer be required for 
students who are fully vaccinated and boosted.  

An archive of campus messages regarding COVID-19 can be found below. You can also find answers to 
frequently asked questions and links to helpful information from the Commonwealth. 

MCLA has set up a hotline phone number for questions related to COVID-19 at 413-662-5550. The 
hotline is open from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday-Friday. You can also leave a message outside of these 
hours. 
 


